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By electronic meeting on January 14, 2021, Mark McGriff, Chairperson and Tom Hollinger, Treasurer

voted to dissolve Citizens for Strong Schools. There are no other voting members. The dissolution form

with the state of Florida has been filed with the ending date no later than February 28,2021. This time

frame allows all financial invoices to clear and closing of the account with Center State Bank.

Mark McGriffand Tom Hollinger voted to donate remaining funds to the Alachua County Education

Foundation. Neither Mr. McGriff nor Dr. Holiinger serve on the Board of Directors of the Alachua

County Educational Foundation, and the goals of the Citizens for Strong Schools is aligned to this

organization's mission and purpose.
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Mark McGriff, Chairperson Dr. Thomas Holtinger, Treasurer


